STATE OF

COLORADO Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Re: Pit permit extension
1 message

Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us> Wed, Jan 8, 2020 at 12:53 PM
To: Robert Frick <rfrick@co.washington.co.us>

Robert,
The decision date for the Chris Aageson Pit Addition (M-2019-049) has been extended to February 13, 2020.
Brock

On Wed, Jan 8, 2020 at 11:30 AM Robert Frick <rfrick@co.washington.co.us> wrote:
Good Morning Brock,

| am requesting an extension to Feb. 13,2020 to complete the application process.

Rob Frick
Washington County Road & Bridge
Dist. 2

Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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